
 

 

Constitutional Court - Date set for Wage Dispute 
 

Members are aware that the PSA approached the Labour Appeal Court, on the non-implementation of 

wage increases for public servants for the 2020/21 Financial-Year, as determined in Clause 3.3 of the 

PSCBC’s Resolution 1/2018.  The PSA unfortunately was not successful at the Labour Appeal Court and 

subsequently referred the matter to the Constitutional Court for further adjudication.  

 

The PSA has received directions issued by the Constitutional Court that the matter will be set down for 

hearing on Tuesday, 24 August 2021 at 10:00. 

 

Members will be kept informed of developments in this regard. 
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